
Printed on: 31/12/2018 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/12/2018  15:05:592018/5582/P COMMNT Marina Lucas I live above the retail unit and am concerned about the impact of the change to A3 on my living conditions, 

mainly with regards to the impact from a noise and odour perspective. 

In particular, I would ask the planning officer to ensure that the correct ventilation is in place which ensures no 

food smells are directed into my accomomodation and that this ventilation is quiet. Historically I have had 

issues on the noise front from the compressor on the refrigerators used when the shop was a supermarket 

which resulted in significant disturbance and required action from the council. I obviously do not wish to have 

similar experiences with the ventilation or other similar equipment used if this A3 application is approved.
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